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Currambene Creek fishing
and dietary advice

Low levels of PFAS (per- and poly-fluoroalkyl

substances) have been identified in fish species in
Currambene Creek, likely related to past use of fire
fighting foam in the area. The Department of Primary
Industries has implemented the recommendations

of the NSW PFAS Taskforce, and advises people who
frequently catch fish from this area to limit the number
of servings of individual species according to the table
provided overleaf.

This advice is specific for fish sourced from
Currambene Creek.

Catching fish from a variety of locations outside this
area will assist in minimising exposure.

Fishers can still take fish within bag and size rules
noting the dietary advice, or choose to practice catch
and release.

Fishing is not permitted in Sanctuary Zones within the
Jervis Bay Marine Park.

Seafood for
sale is safe




Dietary advice
The following advice in Table 1 relates specifically to PFAS detections in

species caught in Currambene Creek.

Table 1: Maximum recommended weekly intake for species
caught in Currambene Creek by frequent fishers

. Children 2 to All other ag

EswaryPerch |1 2
luderick 4 e
[ Mulloway |1 2
seaMullet |4 |+
| SiverTrevaly |1 2 |

* Adult serving size = 150 grams. Children serving size = 75 grams.

#Recreational fishers should reconsider the need to consume multiple servings of
freshwater species (like Australian Bass and Yabby) from the freshwater sections of
Currambene Creek.

Additional PFAS information:
www.epa.nsw.gov.au/Medialnformation/pfasinvestigation.htm
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